Vail Resorts Newsroom

Statement from Vail Resorts on Coronavirus (COVID-19) in
Colorado

The health and wellbeing of our guests and employees is our top priority. As a part of that commitment, Vail
Resorts is closely monitoring statements and updates from local, state and federal health agencies on cases of
coronavirus (COVID-19), and we are following their guidance and recommendations. Our Colorado resorts are
open and operating normally.

At our Colorado resorts, and across all of our resorts, we are continuing to take all appropriate precautions
recommended by local health agencies and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. This includes
properly disinfecting our facilities and ensuring our employees take all appropriate precautions.

Local health officials advise that people at higher risk of severe illness should stay home and away from larger
groups of people as much as possible. Those at higher risk include people over 60 years of age, with underlying
health conditions, with weakened immune systems, or those who are pregnant.

https://news.vailresorts.com/2020-03-11-Statement-from-Vail-Resorts-on-Coronavirus-COVID-19-in-Colorado



https://news.vailresorts.com/2020-03-11-Statement-from-Vail-Resorts-on-Coronavirus-COVID-19-in-Colorado

